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Dear Sacred Sister Supporter,
I am writing to you on behalf of the Sin Sity Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence to share with you the ongoing need for medications in our community. We served over 75 clients this past year. We are dedicated to providing the lifesaving medications needed by our clients without concern or question of the origin of the referral. This is not an easy task… 75 clients at an average cost of $1,500 totals an annual provision over $112,500, raising this much every year requires a lot of stressful and compassion-filled days and nights for the Sisters.

Recently, we have experienced another spike in client service requests from local AIDS organizations. These clients may have not needed our service in the past, but are now reaching out for assistance. We currently provide emergency funds to pay for both HIV and non-HIV medications, insurance coverage co-pays and health insurance continuation.

Our Sister AIDS Drug Assistance Program (SADAP) vision is to help people maintain their health and stay adherent to their life saving drug regimens so that they may live with dignity and respect through their struggle with HIV/AIDS.

This is a value we are not willing to abandon despite the current state of the economy and we need your help!

The Sisters request your support in our ongoing efforts to address our client’s health needs. Our goal is to raise $50,000 more than the 2012 Red Dress Event! We need your help to raise $80,000, breaking all our records!

Saturday, February 23rd marks the date of our Rockin’ Red Dress Circus happening at the World Market Center from 7pm to 2am. Your support will ensure that we can sustain our client SADAP program for the next year and continue to build a strong foundation for years to come. Your tax deductible donation will play a vital part in our goal of helping our clients maintain their health and dignity, giving them their self-respect.

We thank you for considering this life saving opportunity to help us reach our goal. Our organization and many of the individuals we serve would not be here today without the support of people like you. Know that in these times of struggle, you are appreciated and that you have provided the much needed hope for the many we assist.
If you have any queries regarding the Sister AIDS Drug Assistance Program (SADAP), please feel free to contact Sister Loosy at Tskin702@aol.com or Sister Sioux at ejstm@yahoo.com
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